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The St. Louis University Hosp. License No.-24-25819-01
Dept. of. Pathology.

Blood Bank Section
.1325 S.' Grand Blvd.
St. Louis, M0 63104

SUBJECT: REQUEST FOR A NEW LICENSE DATED JULY 24, 1987
' AND OUR REQUEST FOR ADDITIONAL INFORMATION DATED OCTOBER 23, 1987

'
,

Gentlemen:

We. requested in the above mentioned letter that you respond to us' within.
30 days. A check of our files indicate that we have not received a response

L.j from you to date.

You are hereby notified that you have 30 days in which to submit a response to
this notice.

'
<

Upon failure to file an answer within the specified time,:we will consider that
1 you have abandoned your request and will void this action. This is without

prejudice to resubmission of the application.
|

j. Please respond in duplicate and refer to Control Number 83887.

Sincerely,

i

Evelyn R. Matson
Materials Licensing Section

| Enclosure: Letter dated!

p October 23, 1987

|
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